
 

 

 

 

Notice of Google Pay System Requirement 

 

Pursuant to mobile payment service provider update, effective from 15 

August 2018, Google Pay will update Android system requirement to 

Android Lollipop 5.0 or higher with NFC capable devices.  At that time, 

Google Pay on all devices running an Android version with KitKat 4.4 or 

lower will be disabled. 

 

The English version of this notice shall prevail whenever there is any 

discrepancy between the English and the Chinese versions. 
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